
I hope this Newsletter finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express
how proud I am of each and every child for their enthusiasm and
determination in these early days to this new academic year.
I am delighted to report that the school has settled beautifully and there is
a buzz of learning throughout our school. The classrooms are full of energy
as our dedicated teachers engage your children in an array of exciting
lessons.
Already, we have embarked on a number of activities that enrich our
curriculum, providing your children with a well-rounded education. From
captivating science experiments to stimulating history projects, we have
been truly impressed by the level of interest and engagement displayed by
all.
Looking ahead, we have a lot in store that we are eager to showcase over the
next few months. We are currently planning several events where your
children will have the opportunity to demonstrate their progress and share
their achievements. These moments are not only a chance for your child to
shine but also an excellent opportunity for you to gain insight into their
learning journey.

As we progress through the academic year, I would like to remind you that
communication is key in ensuring the success of your child's educational
journey. If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to
get in touch with your child's teacher, our subject leads or myself. 

Together, let us continue to foster a love for learning and create a
nurturing environment where every child can thrive. With your support, I am
confident that we will make this academic year a memorable and successful
one. 
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EYFS PLAYGROUND 

GREAT START TO THE ACADEMIC YEAR!

Thank you for your flexibility during our EYFS playground

development. 

We are thrilled to update you on the progress being made in

constructing our new outside classroom for our youngest pupils.

The vision is starting to take shape, and it won't be long now until

the children can play, explore, and learn in this wonderful new

space. The EYFS playground will provide our pupils with a

stimulating and enriching environment where they can develop their

physical, social, and cognitive skills. We cannot wait to witness their

joy and enthusiasm as they explore the outdoor classroom and

engage in new learning experiences. 



OUR INCLUSIVE
SCHOOL

UPCOMING RESIDENTIAL
TRIP

READ MORE AT www.holyheadprimary.academy

We are thrilled to announce an exciting opportunity for our students to participate in a residential

trip to Kingswood.

We would like to extend an invitation to all Year 4 and Year 5 families to join us on the 9th October

at 3pm in the school hall. This information session is designed to provide you with comprehensive

details about this amazing overnight trip and the adventurous activities that your child will have the

opportunity to engage in.

The Kingswood residential trip promises to be an unforgettable experience where students can

enhance their personal and social development through teamwork, resilience, and problem-solving.

Your child will have the chance to participate in various thrilling activities, ranging from archery and

orienteering to team challenges and night walks.

We understand that affordability is an important factor for many families, and we are pleased to

inform you that this trip is subsidized. As a result, we can keep the cost low at £90 per child. This

includes accommodation, meals, activities, and transportation to and from the Kingswood site.

We look forward to welcoming you on the 9th October at 3pm in the school hall. Together, let's

ensure that this Kingswood trip becomes an adventurous and educational experience that your child

will cherish for years to come.


